
07/11/2019 

MR Paul Attard 
ST 
NSW 
paulattard2015@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I would like to state my support of a Produce Market at Harbord Bowling Club. These kind of 
initiatives, bring communities together. In today's society it is important to have these 
interactions. Markets are happy places and to be able to buy fresh produce direct from farmers 
is a great Aussie way to help our friends on the land. I only see this proposed market as a 
positive to the Curl Curl/Freshwater area. 
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Subject: Online Submission


